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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

From: Councillor Patrick M. Keefe, Chairman 

 Committee on Legislative Affairs 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: September 30, 2019 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Legislative Affairs Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening,  

October 7, 2019 at 5:45 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of 

Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA to discuss the following item(s): 

 

 

 

19-162 Motion presented by Councillor McKenna:  That the following special legislation be 

approved and forwarded to the State Delegation:   

 

An Act Relative to Duck Hunting in Densely Populated Areas 

 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in General Court assembled, and by the 

authority of the same as follows: 

 

SECTION 1. No person shall hunt fowl by firearm, arrow, or other means on the tidelands or 1,500 

yards seaward from the shoreline at Revere beach or the Point of Pines beach in the City 

of Revere to ensure the public safety of the residents of the city of Revere and visitors to 

Revere beach and its use as a place of recreation and open space.  Whoever commits any 

offense described in this section shall be punished by a fine of not less than $2,000 nor 

more than $5,000. 

 

SECTION 2.  This act shall take effect upon its passage. 
 

 


